
WS 3 &4 2023/24 Format dated 17 Jan 2024 
 

 

DEVON MEN VETERAN GOLFERS ASSOCIATION 
 

WINTER SERIES 2023/24 
 

Round 3 – Bovey Castle – Wednesday 20th March 2024 

Round 4 – Libbaton Monday 8th April 2024 
 

A 4-man team Stableford competition playing in Better Ball pairs with the scores from both pairs 

aggregated. Pairs will play in four ball groups with a pair from another club. 85% handicap allowance. 

 

The expectation is that Clubs will enter teams for all four Winter Series events although the players in 

each event can be different. The DMVGA Committee reserve the right to curtail the competition to a 

decided number of holes if delays occur and failing light prevents further play. 

 

Players must be fully paid-up members of DMVGA. 

Buggies are allowed. Bovey Castle and Libbaton have buggies to hire. Players are responsible for booking 

their own buggy. Use of personal buggies must be approved by the Club in advance. 

 

PRIZES 

 

All players in the first two teams in each event will win e-vouchers or cash transfer by BACS. 

Team scores from the four events will be aggregated. The team with the most points will receive the 

Winter Series Trophy. No prize money is attached to this trophy. 

The Harry Keen Salver will be presented to the best pair Stableford score from all four events.  

 

Four players from the Trophy winning team and the Harry Keen Salver winners will be invited to the 

Captain’s Invitation event on October 7th 2024. 

 

Entry fee per player for Round 3 (Bovey Castle) will be £40. (Home players £15). The entry Fee for Round 

2 (Libbaton) will be £22 (Home players £10). Entry fees include a bacon bap and coffee on arrival, all 

prizes and entry to the Two’s competition. 

 

Entry to the competition is via your Club Representative. 

Entry Fees will not be returned to entrants who withdraw unless there are exceptional circumstances.  

 

Event 3: Entry Opening Sunday 4th February. Closing Sunday 3rd March. 

Event 4: Entry Opening Sunday 25th February. Closing Sunday 24th March. 

 

Please be reminded that we are guests of the host Club so please abide by all their rules especially their 

dress code. 
 

  


